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The eye is the lamp of the body. If your eyes are healthy, your
whole body will be Full of Light.

Matthew 6:22
@ Program update atthew

@ GROWTH!

As we jump into the new year we are also jumping

into an new partnership with Clear Creek ISD
schools. We will be serving four “pilot schools™
within CCISD after the first of the year. We are

also in the process of onboarding new Optometry

practices to serve the kids in these schools!

Thank you to the teams at both of these practices

who have committed to serving kids by providing

eye exams and glasses!
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We now have three important ways for you to get

involved:

1. PRAY! (see list to the right)

2. DONATE--Our new donation link can be
accessed by scanning the QR code below. It's
BRAND NEW and we are excited to use it!

3. PARTNER--As always we are looking for people
who would like to partner with our ministry. If
you or someone you know would like to connect
with us, please email us at ElFeE
info@twenty20ministries.org. ; VT2
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* Pray for clarity as we plan for the
growth that we hope to experience in

the coming year.

» Continue fo pray for the kiddos who
will receive services and for the
providers who will be serving them.

» Pray for all of our interactions, that

we will be a conduit of love,
generosity, and FULL OF LIGHT.

The waiting period is over. We have
received our non-profit 5013)(c] status

and will hit the ground running in 2025!
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email us: info@twenty20ministries.org



